
STATE OF CALIFORNIA Edmund G, Brown Jr„ Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
iS05 VAN NESS AVENUE

SAN FRANCISCO. CA MW2-3298

March 8,2011

Honorable Jerry Hill 
PO Box 942849 
Sacramento, CA 94249-0019

Dear Assentblymember Hill:

Thank you for today's letter to President Peevey regarding natural gas pipeline safety and. the 
data due from PG&E on March 15,2011. I am replying on his behalf.

Should PG&E fail to comply with the Commission's order to produce traceable, verifiable, and 
complete records of its natural gas transmission pipelines on March 15, Commission staff will 
recommend immediate fines or other appropriate sanctions, and will move to find the needed 
records using the Commission's statutory powers.

Should the information PG&E submits March 15 require immediate action by the Commission to 
' ensure public safety, including further pressure reductions, the Commission will act immediately.

Paul Clarion 
Executive Director

CC: President Michael R. Peevey
Commissioner Timothy Alan Simon 
Commissioner Michel Picric 
Commissioner Catherine J.K, Sandoval
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